
GPHS goes 4-1 at Wallace Co. 
By KayCee Miller 
 
 The Golden Plains High School Scholar’s Bowl team traveled to the Wallace 
County Invitational on November 20. They finished 4-1 on the evening, but did not make 
it out of pool play. There were three teams in their pool with the same record so they 
went to points by the rules.  
 The team played 5 rounds of pool play. They won the first round 30-10 against 
St. Francis. The next round was against Greeley County, where GP won the close one 
50-40.  
 In the third round of play, the Bulldogs went against Winona-Triplains. Again, the 
‘Dogs won 30-0. In round 4 the GP bulldogs had a ghost round. They answered a total of 
2 questions right in the round both coming from Angel Sanchez. The last round was 
against Colby for their only loss 50-70 thus keeping them out of bracket play.  This was 
the first tournament that the Bulldogs hadn’t placed in the top two.  
 “We tried our best,” said sophomore, Joseph Yanez,”we could have answered 
more questions.”    The Bulldog’s next competition is January 15th in Brewster.  
 
	


